
 
 
 
Tomorrow, December 5th, is the interest meeting for our 2025 tour to London and Paris and we are 
looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Thank you for those who have already taken the time to RSVP for the meeting.  If you have not had a 
chance to RSVP, please be sure to do so by 8pm tonight: https://bit.ly/3SPc3SG  
 
We will be revealing the trip’s full itinerary, activities, educational value and price at the meeting so 
be sure to attend. The last day to reserve your spot is December 15th and it is only $95 to do so - it is 
crucial that you attend our meeting if you are interested in learning more. 
 
Thank you, 
Shevaughn Henderson 

https://bit.ly/3SPc3SG

